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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Pat Deneen <patdeneen3@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 12:11 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Cc: Pat Deneen (pat@patrickdeneen.com); daynaridlon@johnlscott.com

Subject: Re: Big Creek Trails RZ-15-00001 Deem Complete

Lindsay thank you for processing the application so efficiently Danya will be by this afternoon to pick up the signs and 

then I will put them up Tuesday evening take pictures and get it back to you   

 

Thanks Pat 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Sep 28, 2015, at 11:57 AM, Lindsey Ozbolt <lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote: 

Pat, 
  
Please find attached the Deem Complete letter.  The Big Creek Trails PUD application has been 
determined complete as of today, September 28, 2015.  A hard copy of this letter has been placed in the 
mail to you. 
  
The next step is for the site to be posted with Land Use Action Signs.  This site requires two postings and 
they are available for pick-up at the CDS front counter during normal business hours. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Regards, 
  
Lindsey Ozbolt 
Planner II 
Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

509.962.7637 
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